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June 7, 2010
SENT VIA E-MAIL
David Danner

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. U-100522


Public Counsel's Comments in Response to Statement of Inquiry 
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed please find the submission of Comments of Public Counsel in Response To The Statement of Inquiry (CR-101), for filing in the above-entitled docket. Per the Records Center’s recommendation today, we are refiling the Comments due to formatting errors. There are no other changes.
Sincerely,

Simon J. ffitch

Senior Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Section 

(206) 389-2055

SJf:mh
Enclosures
cc:    Steve Johnson


